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The Black and White Desert located in Egypt along the Western Sahara provides the perfect backdrop for a A
Study Abroad picture for senior Alexa Hoyne. Hoyne studied abroad in Fall of 2008.

Cheering during the news broadcast of the Presidential Election results, Barack Obama supporters show
their excitement. Students gathered together in dorm rooms and lounges, Lodge 1, the Sadler Center lobby, D
and the delis to watch the results shows.

> STUDENT LIFE

<

<

SEEK THE SPIRIT

The experience of students at the College

was whatever they made of it. Whether it was

studying abroad in a new and exotic location
or actively supporting the College's local ac-
tivities, the life of the Tribe was vibrant and
full of memories.

Big changes marked the year as con-
struction dramatically renovated the face of
the campus, movements for environmental
sustainability gained support among the stu-
dents, and a historic new president promised
new student voters a different future.

Yet despite the change, students chose
to enjoy the unchanging beauty of the Col-
lege and took part in every aspect of student
life. They chose to live these formative four

years to the fullest.

>Meredith Howard




